
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF FARMINGTON PLAN COMMISSION MINUTES 
Tuesday, July 20, 2010 

7:30 p.m. 
 

The Chairman, Mike Raabe, called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m. in the Farmington 
Town Hall.  Other members present were Roxie Storandt and Joan Dolbier.  Absent were 
Steve Kirchner and Paul Lash. 
 
Roxie read the minutes from the June 15, 2010 meeting.  Joan made a motion to accept 
the minutes, and Mike seconded the motion.  The motion passed. 
 
The Plan Commission then discussed the proposed La Crosse County Zoning Code.  
There were no major concerns or questions at the present time.  We weren’t sure what the 
initials CUP stood for and Mike Hesse, Town Board Chairman, informed us they stood 
for Conditional Use Permit. 
 
Roxie made a motion to adjourn the meeting, and Joan seconded the motion.  The motion 
passed, and the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Roxanne Storandt 
Secretary, Plan Commission 


